Town of Baldwin, Maine
CULVERT INSTALLATION BID DETAILS
NEW ROAD, WEST BALDWIN, ME

New Road Culverts:
o replace two — 60" x 40’ corrugated culverts

Culvert replacement must be completed by Thursday, September 30, 2021.

Contractor to remove existing culverts. Town of Baldwin Public Works will haul off the old
culverts. Contractor needs to crush culverts for transportation.

All culverts and bands are supplied by the Town of Baldwin. Other materials to be supplied by
the contractor.

Contractor must contact dig safe.
Culverts to be placed 3’ — 5’ apart for compaction.

6” to 127 rip-rap is required to be installed on either ends of the culverts and slopes. Fabric
needs to be placed under rip-rap. Surface with crushed gravel.

Compaction = 6” — 8” lifts on all sides of culverts for backfill.

THE BALDWIN MUNICIPAL OFFICERS RESERVE THE RIGHT TO ACCEPT OR REJECT
ANY AND ALL OFFERS SUBMITTED WHICH ARE NOT IN THE TOWN'S BEST INTEREST
AS DETERMINED BY THE MUNICIPAL OFFICERS

The Contractor shall have and maintain liability insurance that is in force until the work is
completed and accepted by the Municipality. The Contractor shall furnish to the Municipality, a
certificate if insurance, within two weeks of notice to the Contractor of the acceptance of its
offer. The failure to provide this certificate will constitute a breach of the Contract and may at
the discretion of the Municipality; result in termination of the Contract.



